COLLEGE SENATE
PRE-SENATE MEETING
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2020
2 P.M.

PRESENT:		Professor Sandy Figueroa
			Professor Ernest Ialongo
			Professor Catherine Lewis
			Professor Diana Macri
			Professor Tram Nguyen
			Mr. Carlos Rivera
			Professor Hector Soto
			Mr. Muiz Agbaje

CALL TO ORDER:
Professor Ernest Ialongo, chair of the College Senate, called the meeting to order at 2:07 p.m. via Zoom. 

ELECTIONS COMMITTEE
Professor Ialongo made a brief comment on the Elections Committee recommendations for the next round of the At Large Faculty Senate elections, specifically how to handle the parliamentary requirements of a late submission that had not been pre-circulated to the Senate and College, as the Charter requires. It was determined the procedural part of the recommendation could be raised at Senate, be in order, and could be discussed and voted on.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Prof. Ialongo noted he would emphasize in his comments that Senators are required to act with collegiality and with decorum within the Senate, but also in their dealings as Senators outside the Senate. 

It was determined the Library Committee would present before the Elections Committee, as they submitted their report first.

ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business, the pre-Senate meeting was adjourned at 3 p.m. The next meeting of the pre-Senate meeting is scheduled for 2 p.m. Thursday, December 17, 2020, via Zoom.

						Respectfully submitted,



						Sandy Figueroa
						Secretary

